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Your generous contribution to the
Red Arrow Memorial Park Project in
Manitowoc is greatly appreciated.
Thank you for supporting the
veterans from the Red Arrow 32nd
Infantry Division and 32nd Infantry
Brigade Combat Team as well as all
veterans of all of America's wars.
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Sincerely,

Friends of
Red Arrow Park, Inc.




